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End of year newsletter

As we come to the end of another fabulous year, we hope you are as proud as we are of your 
children and all they have achieved.  Every day at Warley Road, the children amaze us in 
some way, from mastering their times tables to climbing to the top of a climbing wall, they 
have shown huge amounts of resilience and responsibility!
Our year 6 children in particular have impressed us with the way they have matured in this 
final year of primary school.  We know they have achieved great results in their SATs and I 
can’t wait to see them in the end of year performance in the final week. 
These achievements are only possible through the hard work and dedication of all school 
staff and families at home.  From making sure children get to school every day, to reading 
with them at school and at home; everyone of the Warley Road family have done their bit in 
having a great year.
On behalf of the children, thank you.
I hope you all have a wonderful summer break!
Mrs Tindal

End of year reports

Your child’s end of year report is included in this envelope and we hope you enjoy reading about your 
child’s achievements and will find the suggestions for next steps useful. 
The report shows whether your child is working within the national standards for their age, above or 
below.  You will also see that teachers have given a coloured star (bronze, silver, gold) to show the 
progress your child has made and their efforts towards developing the 4 Rs.  
Your child’s attendance is shown as this is incredibly important in their education.  A green attendance 
record (over 96% attendance) means your child has the opportunity to reach their full potential.  
Finally, you can see who your child’s teacher will be next year.  
There is an opportunity to meet your child’s current class teacher if you feel there is anything from the 
report you would like to discuss. To book an appointment please login at www.parents-
booking.co.uk/warleyroad.
We do hope though that the reports are detailed enough for you to have all the information you need 

about your child’s progress and attainment. 

To book your appointments please login at:

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/warleyroad


NEWSLETTER

July 2023

£1547.65!

Goodbye

As well as saying goodbye to our super year 6 
children, we also say goodbye to some staff.
Mrs Begum is moving onto a career with the NHS –
we wish her lots of luck!
Mrs Clarke is leaving after being with the school 
since 2007!!  She is planning to spend more time 
with her family.
We wish them all lots of happiness in their futures.

Building relationships, confidence and teamwork

Summer activities

There are lots of activities taking place in 

school over the summer.  Here is how to 

book a place:

• Try High summer holiday club

• https://www.invictuswellbeing.com/tryhi

gh

• Swimming clubs available to book on 

parent pay

• Family trips to Blackpool available to 

book through the office

• Bikeability sessions details available at 

the office.

Classes and teachers 2023 - 2024

https://www.invictuswellbeing.com/tryhigh

